
 

 

           16th June 2023 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

The Wizard of Oz 

 

Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th July - 7.00pm in the Junior Hall 

 

As you will be aware, our end of year production is approaching fast.  Year 6 pupils have 
been working very hard learning their songs and lines and we have been very impressed 
by their enthusiasm and commitment to this show.   

 

All Year 6 children will be performing on both nights. Your child will already have details of 
costumes, and which role they will be playing on each night. They should arrive at school 
by 6:00pm to give them time to get into costume. The performance will start at 7:00pm 

and should finish around 8:30pm.  

 

If for any reason your child cannot attend on one or both nights, please let the school 

office know as soon as possible.  

 

There are no tickets for the performance – simply come along with family members and 

enjoy the show!  

 

We understand that your child may be tired after the performances, and if it helps, they 
may come into school by 10:00am on the mornings after their show. Siblings should be in 
school at normal time, otherwise they will receive an unauthorised late mark.  

 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to two enjoyable performances! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Simons, Mrs Smith and Mrs Bayliss 

Year 6 Teachers 


